Republic of Mauritius

REGISTRAR-GENERAL’S DEPARTMENT

COMMUNIQUE

The public is kindly informed that in view of the closing of Financial Year 2024-2025,
the Cash Office will be exceptionally open on Saturday 28 June 2025 from 09:00 hrs
to 14:00 hrs.

Registrar-General’s Department
6t Floor, Emmanuel Anquetil Building

Port Louis
Date: 26 June 2025




